REQUEST FOR SEALED QUOTATIONS

The Philippine Economic Zone Authority (PEZA), intends to apply the sum of P643,563.50 being the Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) for the Repair/Rehabilitation of the PEZA JPCO NAIA Office located at the Bureau of Customs Building, JPCO Ground Floor, Gatchalian St., NAIA, Pasay City.  Quotations in excess of the ABC shall be automatically rejected.

The PEZA now calls for the submission of sealed quotations based on the attached Bill of Quantities and Proposed Floor Plan.  Quotations must be accompanied by the following documents which must be submitted on or before 5:00 p.m. of 22 January 2018 at the address given below:
1) Mayor’s / Business Permit;

2) PhilGEPS Registration Number;

3) PCAB License;

4) Income (ITR) and Business (VAT) Tax Returns for the previous six (6) months filed and paid through the BIR Electronic Filing and Payment System (EFPS); and
5) Omnibus Sworn Statement;
The PEZA reserves the right to reject any and all quotations, declare a failure of bidding, or not award the contract at any time prior to contract award in accordance with Section 41 of RA 9184 and its IRR, without thereby incurring any liability to the affected bidder or bidders.
COMPLETION PERIOD:
Forty-five (45) Calendar Days
Philippine Economic Zone Authority

Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat

3rd Floor, PNOC Building 3, Energy Center, Rizal Drive

Bonifacio Global Ciy, Taguig 1634

Email: bac@peza.gov.ph
Telefax No. 551-9587

Tel. No. 551-3451 local 312

www.peza.gov.ph

